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For a monthly calendar of prayer requests 
for Côte d’Ivoire and Burkina Faso, visit 
www.c i c hog .o rg and c l i ck on “Prayer 
Calendar.”

To Honor the King
All that we do in Côte d’Ivoire is for the 
purpose of honoring the King of Kings 
who came to earth as a baby! Join us this 
Advent season in thanking Jesus for 
coming to earth to live among us and to 
save us. Merry Christmas!

During this Advent season, we thank the 
Lord that He is moving in the lives of 
children. On December 1, our newest 
Children of Promise site had their second 
d i s t r i bu t i on , add ing th ree new ly 
sponsored children to the program 
(pictured left). During the teaching time, 

they huddled around the Illustrated Bible (pictured right), and newly sponsored children were thrilled to receive their own 
Bibles along with the monthly distribution of food and hygiene items. May these children grow in faith and live to honor 
the King! 

YEP Project: Making a Move
YEP (Yamoussoukro Events Place) 
has started to move! The first 3-
whee le r ( p i c t u red r i gh t ) was 
purchased with project funds thanks 
to generous partners in the U.S. The 
tent (pictured left) was purchased by 
the local Ivorian churches. Both will 
be rented out to create income for 
national church ministries in working 

toward self-sustainability. Pray that this project will really move! For more info or 
to give financially, call Global Strategy at 800-848-2464 and ask about YEP 
(project #42.30181).




